RECEIVED

By Alameda County Environmental Health at 3:48 pm, Oct 02, 2013

From: Thomas Neely

Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2013 3:18 PM

To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: Joseph Muehleck; '‘Roger.Levin@valero.com'; 'dehloptoxic, Env. Health';
jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com

Suhject: RO2515, BExxon #70234, 3450 35th Avenue, Oakland, CA 94619

Dear Ms. Roe:

On behalf of ExxonMobil Gil Corporation, thank you for the letter dated 6 September 2013 commenting
on the May 2013 Work Plan for Subsurface Investigation and following up on the 5 September 2013
conference call regarding the above-referenced site. As requested, please see the attached site map
with updated propeosed boring locations. As discussed, the location of proposed CPT boring H1 will be
moved closer to the area of boring B18 and well RW1, and new CPT boring H3 is proposed in the
western corner of the site. In addition, a minimum of one soil sample wiil be collected from a boring at
H1 and analyzed for Total Petroleum Hydrocarbons as gasoline, benzene, toluene, ethylbenzene,
xylenes, methyl tertiary butyl ether, tertiary butyl ether, and naphthalene to further assess the vertical
extent of gasoline constituent impacts in scil. Also, as part of the Low-Threat UST Case Closure Policy,
soil samples will be collected from soii vapor borings V2 and V3 (near the former pump islands) at
depths of approximately 3 and 6.5 feet below grade for naphthalene analysis. Soil samples will be
collected from soil vapor boring V6 {near the former used oil tank excavation) at depths of
approximately 3 and 6.5 feet below grade for polycyclic aromatic hydrocarbon {PAH) analysis.

Drilling is scheduled to begin on 4 November 2013, Therefore, we request an extension of the Soil and
Water Investigation and Focused SCM Report due date from 6 December 2013 to 30 December 2013.

Please respond at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

Thomas Neely, PG, CHG, QSDP
Senior Project Manager

tneely@eticeng.com
www.eticeng.com

ETiC Engineering, Inc.
2285 Morello Ave.
Pleasant Hill, CA 94523
Tel: 925-602-4710 x2161
Fax; 925-802-4720
Maobile: 925-301-7125

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgoy.org]

Sent: Friday, September 06, 2013 2:58 PM

To: jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com; 'Levin, Roger'; Thomas Neely
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2515

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s {ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002515.



dehloptoxic
Received


Please add our email address to your bocok to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH
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